
Subject: Re: proposed restriping of Cahuenga Blvd b/w Santa Monica and Melrose
From: Tim Fremaux
Date: 05/17/2016 02:16 PM
To: Dan Halden
CC: Media District <lisa@mediadistrict.org>

Hi Dan,

I'm out of the office dealing with a family medical situation. I can get back to you guys later in the week.

In the meantime, can you forward to Lisa, the short description I provided to you in the email I sent with the plans?

Tim

On May 17, 2016 2:10 PM, "Dan Halden" <daniel.halden@lacity.org> wrote:
Hi Tim,

I'm including Lisa Schechter, executive director of the Hollywood Media District BID.  I wanted to reach out to Lisa for her
(and the BID's) feedback on the proposed re-striping of Cahuenga.

I am attaching the model you had previously sent me.  Could you please provide Lisa a brief description of the proposed
work as well as the justification from a transportation engineering standpoint?

Thanks!
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